
It’s so important for our community to hear how critical child care is for 
working families. Will you consider writing a letter to the editor and 
submitting it to a local newspaper?

We have a template to help you get started!

Scan the code with your smartphone camera to download a 
letter to the editor writing resource guide!

TELL YOUR COMMUNITY  
CHILD CARE IS ESSENTIAL
Send a Letter to the Newspaper!
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